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Latinas Unidas, a student group at Bakersfield College and Latina 
Leaders of Kern County are partnering to present a series of webinars on 
race and diversity relations in Kern County, starting Wednesday. 

Throughout the series, local leaders will share their experiences and 
perspectives on race and diversity relations in Kern County, aiming to 
unify and strengthen our community in the interest of future 
generations. 

https://www.turnto23.com/makayla-hewerdine


The first webinar, in a series of three, will take place Wednesday, October 
21 at 5:30 p.m. on Zoom. 

These events are open to the public and Zoom information for each of the 
events is available through the Calendar on BC's Website. 
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